
 

 

 

Last Date for MBA 2024 Admission Fee Payment 

This is to inform all candidates that the last date to pay the admission 

fees for the MBA 2024 program, including both executive and full-time 

courses, is 30th August 2024, till 12 noon. Please ensure that all 

payments are completed by this deadline to secure your admission. 

Failure to complete the payment by the specified time may result in the 

loss of your seat in the program. We strongly urge all candidates to make 

the necessary arrangements and ensure that the payment is processed 

before the deadline. We look forward to welcoming you to the IMS family 

and helping you achieve your academic and career goals. 

For any queries, contact the admissions office. 

Phone: 0651-2234644, +91 07870789135 

Email Id: info@imsru.edu.in 


